
 Greetings!  I would like to start 

by mentioning some changes 

we have in the Board room.  

Adam Lewis is now a full time 

board member, and Jim 

Frauendienst is our 

alternate.  This 

will also be Larry's 

last newsletter.  

Larry has taken a 

new job that will 

be keeping him 

busy on the road.  

Thanks Larry and 

congratulations to 

the new Board 

members.  I would also like to 

welcome our two new members 

this month, Guy Hellander and 

Eric Underhill.  We are now in 

the midst of our preparation for 

Bow Hunters Weekend in Au-

gust.  We can use any and all help we 

can get.  If you are interested in help-

ing please give me a call at 221-0950.  

Thanks in advance. 

There is one other thing I would like 

to mention.  This is 

one of my favorite 

times of the year.  

Partly because we 

still have some 

summer to look 

forward to but 

mainly because the 

outdoor field range 

is now accessible 

at Curt Gowdy.  

We try to shoot that range at least 

once a week and it is now at it's best 

condition.  If you have never shot 

there before give it a try.  You have 

28 outdoor field targets only 30 min-

utes away from your door.  This is 

truly one of those treasures we have 

by living here. 

A word from your President 

Board Meeting 

The regular meeting of the Cheyenne Field Archers was 

called to order at 7:00 pm on  June 7, 2010 at the CFA 

Range by Bob Day. 

 

Meeting Minutes & Treasurers Report 
The Minutes and treasurers report of the  previous meeting 

were read and approved.   
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Calendar 
 

LEAGUES 

No leagues till fall 

 
JOAD 

Saturday @ 9:00 am 

 
WORK PARTY 

Clean up around club 
 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
Bow Hunter Weekend  

Superday June 26th 

Carp shoot Saturday 

 

Have Bow, Will Go!! 
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Club Officers 

 
President 

Bob Day 

 
Vice President 

 Bob Graham 

 
Secretary 

?  
 

Treasurer 
Mary Jo Day 

 
Board Members 

Matt Rusk 

Mike Lancaster 

Al Tharp 

Adam Lewis 

Jim Frauendienst  

New Business Old Business 

BHW Planning 

Sunday 13th 

Work Party date change 

Help Clean up around club 

  

Triple Crown Awards 

Awards are dispersed  

 

Carp shoot 

Carp shoot this weekend 

 

Curt Gowdy 

The course is completed 

  

Target Cores 

The cores have been ordered  

 New Secretary 

Due to Larry’s new job a new secretary 

is needed 

 

New Board Members 

Adam Lewis as agreed to be on the 

board and Jim Frauendienst is the alter-

nate 

 

Block Targets 

Discussed ordering new Block targets 

for the role around's. 

 

Parking Lot 

Discussed redoing the parking lot 

 

Clubs Money 

Discussed were the money is allocated. 

 

 

MARK YOUR CALENDAR — 
Carp shoot SATURDAY 
Superday June 26th 
Work party redo the outdoor shooting area 
Work party  Load trailers and repair targets 
 

Upcoming Events 
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NASP was presented with the monies that were collect for them 

 

SHOOT THE CARP  there will be a carp shoot in June contact Adam Lewis 

399=2745 

 

Super day June 26th 10-1:30 and 1:30-5:00 need 3 people for each shift 

 

Bow Hunters Weekend planning has started in full force remember this event would not happen if we did 

not have volunteers to help setup and takedown etc……  If you would like to be a part of this please con-

tact Bob Day at 221-0950  and be part of the club.  

  

All leagues suspended till fall have a awesome summer 

 

It was discussed about adding to the end of the building to put the trailers in. 

 

Fans are going to be installed above the shooters near the office 

 

Hats and Decals are going to be ordered 

 

 

Miscellaneous 
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Cheyenne, WY 82003 

Phone: 307-638-9951 

We are on the web! 
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Cheyenne Field Archers 

Next Board meeting 
July  5th, 7:00 pm 


